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ANSWERS TO 
 
 
 
 

 FROM WEAVER ACADEMY APPLICANTS 
 
What does the PVA abbreviation represent?  Performing and Visual Arts 
 
What is a “principle area” or an “arts area” or “discipline” or “craft”?  Each of these terms refer to the 
area of program to which you are applying.  The terms are used interchangeably by faculty and students.  
Weaver has eight programs – dance, guitar, recording engineering (music production), piano, orchestral 
strings, theatre, visual art, vocal music. 

 
Where is the main entrance located?  The main entrance is located on the back side of the campus, 
adjacent to Greensboro College, and is accessible from West Market, Cedar, and McGee streets.  There is 
a circle drive for student drop-off and pick-up.  The glass doors are the main entrance and exit.  Other 
doors are secured and not available for entering the building.   
 
Where do applicants go once inside the building?  Applicants will be greeted by a Student Ambassador 
and/or faculty member and directed to the registration area.  Student Ambassadors will escort applicants 
to the appropriate waiting and/or practice areas. 
 
What do applicants bring to the audition?  A copy of the most recent report card should be brought to 
registration. Additional items may be required and are listed in the Audition Requirements (posted on the 

Weaver Academy website).  Theatre resumés, music production items, art portfolios, sheet music, etc., 
should be kept by the applicant until called for their audition. 
 
What do parents/guardians do during auditions?  Parents/guardians and guests may leave campus during 
the audition or remain in their vehicle in the parking area.  Parents/guardians and guests are not allowed 
in the building.  (If an applicant needs to call someone when their audition is complete, a telephone is 
available.) 
 
Where do families park if they remain on campus during the audition?  There is a large parking area 
behind the building.  From South Spring Street, turn RIGHT onto McGee Street.  At the second drive, turn 
RIGHT.  Vehicles should not park in marked spaces. 

 
What happens after the audition?  From the GCS website: “Families will receive notification of High 
School Choice Schools & Programs seat offers on January 31, 2025. Notifications will be communicated 
by email or text according to the notification method selected when families set up their account. 
Families must accept or decline offers by February 7, 2025. 

Once a family has accepted an offer from one of our Choice Schools & Programs, they will receive a link 
to request transportation and information from the school to complete the enrollment and registration 
process.” 

   


